
NATIONAL RADIO ASTRONOMY OBSERVATORY 

POST OFFICE Box 2 

GREEN BANK, WBST VmGlNIA 

TELEPHO:-;E ARBOVALE 456~201l 

November 13, 1964 

Mr. Grote Reber 
Commonwealth Scientific and 

Industrial Research Organization 
Tasmanian Regional Laboratory 
Stowell 
Stowell Avenue 
Hobart, Tasmania 
AUSTRALIA 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Here is the picture of the Jansky antenna that I promised you 
in my last letter. We finished painting it several days ago, and 
as far as I know all the work on it is completed. Bell Telephone 
has kindly volunteered to provide us with a suitable placque to be 
placed near the instrumen t, 

Sydney Smith asked me to tell you that the engineering depart­
ment hadn' t forgotten to send you a picture. They found out I had 
ordered pictures and called me to tell me that they had intended to 
send you pictures too. Sydney sends his best regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

.JJa..14~A/ R, ~ 
Wallace R. Oref, 

Public Education Officer 
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